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M E M O R A N D U M  

MEMO TO:  Boise City Design Review Committee 

FROM:  Josh Wilson 
 Design Review Analyst 
 Boise City Planning and Development Services 

 
RE:   DRH16-00079/ BVGC Parcel B, LLC 
DATE:  May 4, 2016 

 

The applicant has requested that the May 11, 2016 worksession for DRH16-00079 be cancelled. Revised 
drawings addressing the concerns of the Committee are not yet ready and the application will be placed 
on the June 8, 2016 hearing. Public notice will be re-sent to the neighbors and posted on-site advising of 
the revised date. 
 

 
 


